From: Lisa Winterbourn <eo@lickeyandblackwellpc.org>
Sent: 25 March 2021 15:51

To: Matt Stanczyszyn
Subject: RE: Catshill and North Marlbrook Parish Neighbourhood Plan - Regulation
16

Representation Period

This email originated from outside of the Organisation
STOP: Were you expecting this Email? Does it look genuine?
THINK: Before you CLICK on links or OPEN any attachments.

Thank you for consulting Lickey and Blackwell Parish Council. We discussed this at our
March meeting

and I have been instructed by the Parish Council to offer their congratulations on an
excellent job. Well

done.

Lisa Winterbourn
Executive Officer
Lickey and Blackwell Parish Council

: eo@lickeyandblackwellpc.org

: www.lickeyandblackwellpc.org
https://www.facebook.com/lickeyandblackwellcouncil/
https://instagram.com/lickeyblackwell
https://twitter.com/LickeyBlackPC
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Formal communication from the Council will always be via our Executive Officer

Please take a moment read the council’s privacy notices which explain how we use and
look after your

information, and your rights. They are available at www.lickeyandblackwellpc.org If you
have any

queries about this, please contact our Executive Officer, eo@lickeyandblackwellpc.org

From: Matt Stanczyszyn

Sent: 25 February 2021 12:01

To: bdcstrategicplanning

Subject: Catshill and North Marlbrook Parish Neighbourhood Plan - Regulation 16
Representation Period

Dear Consultee,

Please see the attached regarding Bromsgrove District Council’s €‘Regulation 16’
representation period

for the Catshill and North Marlbrook Parish Neighbourhood Plan.

As stated in the letter, if you wish to make a representation please ensure this is
received by the District

Council no later than Thursday 8th April 2021.

Regards,

Matt Stanczyszyn MSc MRTPI
Strategic Planning and Conservation
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information and Is solely for the use by the intended recipient(s). If you have
received this e-mail in

error please notify the sender immediately. You must not disclose, copy, distribute or
retain any part of

the email message or attachments. No responsibility will be assumed by the organisation
for any direct

or consequential loss, financial or otherwise, damage or inconvenience, or any other
obligation or

liability incurred by readers relying on information contained in this e-mail or any
virus contamination

that may occur as a consequence of opening the email or any attachments. Views and
opinions

expressed by the author are not necessarily those of the organisation nor should they
be treated where

cited as an authoritative statement of the law and independent legal and other
professional advice

should be obtained as appropriate. Any Freedom of Information requests should be sent
directly to

foi@redditchbc.gov.uk for Redditch Borough Council requests and to
foi@bromsgrove.gov.uk for

Bromsgrove District Council requests.
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